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BY RESS 

 

May 20, 2020 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

Re: Participation in Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the 

COVID-19 Emergency - Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133 

 

Hydro One appreciates the opportunity to participate in the consultation on the deferral account to 

discuss impacts arising from the COVID-19 emergency. We wish to confirm our participation in 

the meeting scheduled for Thursday May 28th, 2020.  

 

Attending on behalf of Hydro One will be Frank D’Andrea (VP Reliability Standards and Chief 

Regulatory Officer) and Joseph Cornacchia (SVP, Finance).  

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Frank D’Andrea 

 


